## COUNCIL MEETING – 25 JANUARY 2023 MEMBER QUESTION TIME

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Niall Innes for response by the Leader of the Council:-

"We have been informed that the 'former' Managing Director will now be leaving the authority in February as opposed to May. Since our new Managing Director was established in post in November, can the Leader of the Council inform us what roles and responsibilities the former Managing Director has been undertaking within the authority?"